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THE MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Good Morning Hudson’s Bay 

Today is Monday, Oct. 2, 2017 year 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance 

Seniors, you can apply for the Financial Aid through the Free 
Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) or Washington 
Application for State Financial Aid (WASFA), which provide 
students access with the largest source of funding available to 
assist students in the cost of college or career/technical school. 
To be eligible for the College Bound Scholarship, students are 
required to apply for financial aid. We encourage all our seniors 
to apply in the month of October. The Career Center will be 
working with seniors all this week to help them complete financial 
aid applications as well as other important senior tasks including 
high school and beyond plans, graduation tracking, signing up for 
SATs and ACTs and applying to college. 

Are you creative? Are you interested in being part of an art 
community? The first informational meeting of the Hudson's Bay 
Art Club will be this Thursday, Oct. 5, in room 512 at 7:15 a.m. 
sharp. The Art Department Teachers hope to see you there! 

The SkillsUSA Video Club will have its first meeting of the year 
Tuesday, Oct. 3, from 7:10 – 7:25 a.m. in room 514. Come and 
find out what SkillsUSA can do for you. Contact Mr. Randy 
Howard, in room 514, for more information. 

Hey seniors, believe it or not it is time to start thinking about your 
senior slide show. You may bring in your photographs to room 
514. Be sure to put your name and third period teacher’s name 
on a piece of tape on the back of the photograph. Also, please 
put the names of the people in the photo (left to right) on a piece 
of paper, as well as the year in school the photo was taken. It will 
be scanned, placed in the teacher’s box and returned to you. 



Are you looking for a job? Are you 16 or older? The Aquatics 
Department is urgently searching for young people who would be 
interested in a fulfilling position as a lifeguard for Vancouver 
Public Schools. Stop by the Career Center today to get more 
information! 
 

Free or Reduced lunch forms need to be filled out each year. If 
you do not fill out a free or reduced form, your lunch price will go 
back to a normal price. Students will be responsible for any debt 
incurred. Forms can be found in the Main Office or by registers in 
the Cafeteria. Please return them to the office or Cafeteria. 

For ASB related news and information, follow @hbhsasb on 
Twitter. You can use the hashtag #GoBay or #HBHS for 
promoting the cool stuff happening at our school. 
 

SPORTS 

Congratulations to all the cross country runners for their 
performances Saturday at the Nike Invitational at Portland 
Meadows. The girls took 1st place in the 3K race and were led by 
strong runs from Elsa Temme, Gabby Ruiz, Grace Sherman, 
Fernanda Cerillos, and Lucy Sherman. The boys JV took 3rd out 
of 22 teams in the 3K race and were led by freshman Elijah 
Sassmannshausen, Nate Buslach, Jordan Anderson, Rafael 
Mercado, Noah Turner, and Justin Terry. The boys’ varsity 
runners were led by a 20th-place finish from Jonah Hicks out of 
250 runners. Nice job, Bay Harriers! Next action is this Saturday 
in Longview at the Harvest Classic race. Go, Bay Harriers! 
 
 


